
Friday 2nd July 2021

Report Guidance 2021

You will shortly be receiving your child’s end of year report. All reports this year will be emailed
to parents on Monday 5th July.

Covid-19 has continued to be disruptive to learning this academic year. Huge thanks to all
parents for trying to keep learning going at home. We are proud of the way the whole school
community came together during a really difficult time to keep learning going. The staff
responded quickly to remote learning and offered a blend of online / remote teaching for the
children.

Since the wider opening in March, we have streamlined some of our curriculum, focussing on
what matters most to enable your child to be ready for their next phase of learning as much as
possible. We have continued to teach a broad range of subjects and therefore have returned to
our usual format of providing grades for attainment, progress and effort for each subject.

If your child is in Years 1 to 6, you will notice an attainment or number grade for each subject
area. Each number grade represents the following:

Attainment

B Your child’s attainment is currently below the standard expected for their year group

WTS Your child is working towards the expected standard for their year group

EXS Your child is working at the expected standard for their year group

GDS Your child is attaining greater depth objectives for their year group



Progress

Grade 1 Your child is currently making less than expected progress from their starting point

Grade 2 Your child is making expected progress from their starting point

Grade 3 Your child is making more than expected progress from their starting point

Effort

Grade 1 We would like to see an increase in effort in this subject area next year

Grade 2 You child has shown really good effort in this subject area

Grade 3 Your child is shown exceptional effort in this subject area

We would really appreciate any comments you would like to make about your child’s report.
Please email these directly to your child’s teacher if you wish to do so.

As always, thank you for your ongoing support.

Mr S Jevons                Miss Reid

Head of School         Assistant Head


